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Boise Data Request 0056

Please reference Exh. RBD-4: Please provide justification for why 10 years is
appropriate in the referenced calculation.

Response to Boise Data Request 0056

The Company believes ten years is a reasonable timeframe in light of the
Company’s long-term planning cycle.

PREPARER: R. Bryce Dalley

SPONSOR: R. Bryce Dalley

Despite PacifiCorp's diligent efforts, certain information protected from disclosure by attorney-client privilege or other applicable
privileges or law may have been included in response to these data requests. Accordingly, PacifiCorp reserves its right o seck the
return of any privileged or protected materials that may have been inadvertently disclosed, and respectfully advise that any inadvertent
disclosure should not be considered a waiver of any applicable privileges or rights. PacifiCorp respectfully requests that you inform
PacifiCorp immediately if you become aware of any such materials in these responses.





